
FOIA Resource 

From: John Exley <j.exley@d3g.biz> 
Sent: Thursday, October 17, 2013 3:59 PM 
To: FOrA Resource 
Subject: FOIA Request American Radium Industries NY 
Attachments: Preliminary Assessment Scoresheet.pdf; No further assessment decision. pdf; Pages from 

Preliminary Site Assessment.pdf 

Hello, 

I am performing an Environmental Site Assessment on a residential structure in New York City and the property was 
identified as an EPA federally-regulated CERCLIS NFRAP facility under the name American Radium Industries. The 
structure was reported to high elevated levels of radiation within the structural components but not enough to warrant 
inclusion on the National Priorities List. As a result, the site was deferred to the NRC in December of 1992. 

I am submitting this FOIA request for any and all records regarding the property identified as American Radium 
Industries and located at 43 West 16th Street, New York, New York 10011. Information pertaining to investigations 
performed, contaminants, any mitigation or remediation performed, and conclusions or closure reached. I have 
attached documentation for the site in order to assist in the search and also confirm the properties deferral to the NRC. 

Please inform me of any costs associated with obtaining these documents. If possible electronic copies would be the 
preferred method of delivery. If you have any questions or need further information please do not hesitate to contact 
me. 

Thank you for your time. 

John Exley Environmental Project Manager 
Dominion Due Diligence Group (D3G) 
4121 Cox Road, Suite 200 Glen Allen, V A 23060 
804.358.2020 (main) 804.237.7656 (direct) www.d3g.biz 
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